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About APSAC 

The American Professional Society on the Abuse of Children (APSAC) is the premiere,          
multidisciplinary professional association serving individuals in all fields concerned with child 
maltreatment. The physicians, attorneys, social workers, psychologists, researchers, law          
enforcement personnel and others who comprise our membership have all devoted their careers 
to ensuring the children at risk of abuse receive prevention services, and children and families 
who become involved with maltreatment receive the best possible services. 

 

APSAC meets our goal of ‘strengthening practice through knowledge’ by supporting,              
aggregating and sharing state-of-the-art knowledge though publications and educational 
events. Our publications include the peer-reviewed, professional journal Child Maltreatment; 
the widely distributed translational newsletter The APSAC Advisor; news blasts on current   
research findings, The APSAC Alert; and Practice Guidelines like this document. Regular     
training events include our annual colloquia, attracting the top experts in the field to present to 
peers and colleagues at all stages of their careers; highly acclaimed forensic interviewing clinics 
and advanced training institutes held at the International Conference on Child and Family           
Maltreatment. We regularly initiate and test new CEU eligible training courses, and are          
currently developing, and an online course for early career professionals. 

 

If you found these Practice Guidelines valuable and would like access to all of APSAC’s         
publications, resources, and training discounts, please consider becoming a member. Learn 
more about becoming a member at apsac.org/membership.  

 

To make a donation to support the creation and updating of APSAC Practice Guidelines, go to 
bit.ly/Donate2APSAC.  

 

Thank you for supporting APSAC! 

https://www.apsac.org/membership
http://bit.ly/Donate2APSAC



